
From: Simon Fraser <SFraser@fraserallen.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/27/2014 2:00:22 PM
Subject: RE: First Gentleman's Invitational

Katherine,

Thanks for the invite. Right now I probably cannot play. There are a couple of work related issues. My present 
thinking is to come by before play begins to say hello. If that should change, I will let you know next week.

I will be at the reception Friday night.

Thanks again.

Simon Fraser
Fraser & Allen, LLC
10 Palmetto Business Park, Suite 101 (zip 29928) 
P.O. Box 5098
Hilton Head Island, SC 29938
Tel: (843) 785-3311 ext: 30
Fax: (843) 785-3312
sfraser@fraserallen.com

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 1:50 PM
To: Simon Fraser
Subject: First Gentleman's Invitational

Simon,
I hope this email finds you doing well!
Do you think you are going to be able to play in the first Gentleman's Invitational this year? 
We would love to see you there. Attached are the details.
Please keep me posted.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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